
Maury County Community Connected Facilities Project  
 
Maury County is requesting statements of qualifications for a consulting architect to 

perform project design, inspection, and other architectural services as needed. Maury County has 
been awarded Tennessee Connected Facilities funds through the Tennessee Department of 
Economic and Community Development for the renovation of the Maury County Library located 
in Columbia, Tennessee.  Firms will be rated on the following criteria: 
 

• Past work performance including quality of work, timeliness, and cost control; 

• Capacity of firm to perform the work within time limitations; 

• Familiarity of the firm with the problems/challenges applicable to this type of 
project; and 

• Specialized experience, technical expertise, and knowledge of the firm with 
library renovation and broadband accessibility. 

 
Qualified firms should submit proposals by June 18, 2024 to the Attention:  Pattie Farris, 

Maury County Purchasing Department, 10 Public Square, 2nd Floor, Columbia, Tennessee 38401. 

 


